Confirmed case of Covid-19 Thursday 8 October 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been in contact with all parents of children who have been in close/direct contact with the year 10 child who has tested positive this week.  If we have not been in contact with you then your child should attend college as normal today, Thursday 8 October 2020.
Mrs Cryer
